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From: Jeffrey Redding [mailto:jreddingaicp@comcast.net] 
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2017 1:52 PM 
To: Balcher, Wyntress 
Cc: rick@saddlebackcellars.com 
Subject: Re: Saddleback Cellars Modification #P16-00267 
  
Wyntress Happy New Year.  I trust you had a good vacation. Did you receive 
comments from Engineering Services, Fire or from David on the request for road 
exception? Are there any remaining planning department comments/issues that 
need to be addressed before you can prepare the initial study? 
  
In answer to your question, the existing trailer is a converted portable trailer 
purchased from the army. It does not have a permit; hence we are seeking approval 
as part of the use permit modification. It measures approximately 8 x 20 and 
functions as an office for vineyard management and general office tasks. 
  
Thanks  
  

Jeff 

mailto:rick@saddlebackcellars.com


From: Jeffrey Redding
To: Balcher, Wyntress
Cc: rick@saddlebackcellars.com
Subject: Saddleback Cellars Marketing Plan Question
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 2:15:55 PM

Wyntress, thanks for spending some time with me this morning updating me on the status of our project.  I checked
with my client regarding the four (4) marketing events that we propose to hold at the winery.  All marketing events
are held from 1:00-4:00 pm on Saturdays.

Let me know if you have other questions.  We will see you on 8/16 and will look for the staff report and
recommendations when they are available.

Thanks for all your assistance and working with us on this project.

Regards,

Jeff
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